
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Hire Heroes USA Partnered Career Transition Program in fiscal year 

2022. The project sponsor is Hire Heroes USA located at 1360 Union Hill Rd, Alpharetta, GA 30004.  

 

Funding for the Partnered Career Transition Program will be used for Hire Heroes USA to provide 

veterans seeking employment with one-on-one, personalized career evaluation and support. The project is 

an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and it has the following benefits: 

 

1. Putting veterans back to work and to become taxpaying, workforce-contributing citizens again. 

2. Removing an otherwise difficult burden from the federal and local governments to secure 

employment for our veterans and their spouses, most of which have moved from place to place in 

order to serve our country. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Carolyn Bourdeaux 

Member of Congress 


